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  Agenda Item # 4.A. 

 

Council Agenda Report 
 
 

 
To: Mayor Farrer and the Honorable Members of the City Council 
 
Prepared by:  Elizabeth Shavelson, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
Approved by: Reva Feldman, City Manager 
 
Date prepared:  May 4, 2020      Meeting date:        May 11, 2020 
 
Subject:  Approval of Use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

Funds for the CDBG Revolving Grant Fund 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Continue the item to a date uncertain.  
 
DISCUSSION:  On April 2, 2020, the City published a notice of public hearing for the 
May 11 Regular City Council Meeting regarding the approval of the City of Malibu’s 
proposed allocation of CDBG funds in the amount of $88,000 to the CDBG Revolving 
Grant Fund.  
 
The City of Malibu currently has an unallocated balance of $88,000 in CDBG funds from 
prior years. The CDBG program guidelines developed by the Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) and the Los Angeles County Development Authority 
(CDA) stipulates the eligible uses and expenditures deadlines of CDBG funds.  
 
Recently in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, HUD has made changes to the CDBG 
program guidelines and CDA recently notified the City that the program’s funding 
deadlines have been extended and the City can use its unallocated funds for certain 
eligible COVID-19 related activities for senior and/or low- and moderate-income 
individuals. Staff will continue to work with CDA representatives to develop potential 
projects for eligible Malibu residents and will return to Council for consideration. 
 
ATTACHMENT: Notice of Public Hearing 

City Council Meeting 
05-11-20 

Item 
4.A. 



 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF MALIBU 
CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
The Malibu City Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 11, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers at Malibu City Hall, located at 23825 Stuart Ranch Road, Malibu, CA, for: 
 
Approval of the City of Malibu’s proposed allocation of Community Development Block 
Grants (CDBG) funds in the amount of $88,000 to the CDBG Revolving Grant Fund. This 
proposed allocation will use the City’s prior year unallocated funds.  
 
If there are any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Soghor, Assistant City Manager 
at (310) 456-2489, ext. 224.  Copies of all related documents can be reviewed by any interested 
person at City Hall during normal business hours, Monday through Friday.  Oral and written 
comments may be presented to the City Council on, or before, the date of the meeting. 
 
________________________________           
LISA SOGHOR, Assistant City Manager 
 
Publish Date:  Thursday, April 2, 2020 


